NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

January 2, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.

A quorum of the Iowa Colony City Council may be in attendance at the:

Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting

Towa Colony City Council Chambers
3144 Meridiana Parkway
Jowa Colony., Texas 77583

If a quorum is present, the members may discuss the subject matter of this gathering, as
stated above. Therefore, this notice is given in an abundance of caution pursuant to the
Texas Open Meetings Act, Texas Government Code chapter 551, including Section 551.001

(@)(b)(iv).

CERTIFICATION

I, Kayleen Rosser, City Secretary for the City of Iowa Colony, hereby certify that the foregoing Notice of
Possible Quorum of the lowa Colony City Council is true and correct; and that I posted such notice at the

Iowa Colony City Hall on December 28, 2023.
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